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Rosenberg Corey

From: Janice DeSeranno <janicedeseranno@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 7:34 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

To Senators,  
 
My husband and I are a small property management company. We own just a few rentals. Please do NOT pass 
HB 2004.  
It will not help the homeless it will cause more problems and is not the answer.  
I believe we need more housing. There is a huge shortage of housing.  
I thank you for your consideration, 
Janice DeSeranno.  


